
From: Odd Staurset odd@staurset.no
Subject: International mountain rescue day

Date: 22 October 2021 at 10:15
To: office@bergrettung.at
Cc: office@alpine-rescue.org, oddstaurset@hotmail.com

Hello.
Thank you for a good session yesterday. I look forward to today’s session.
 
I think the idea of a mountain rescue day is good.
In order to reduce the time spent on discussions in the AoD, I just want to point out a
fact:
 
March 8th is International Woman’s Day,  a globally recognized day marking women’s
rights all over the world. In many countries this is still much more important than most
other issues.
It is not wise to try to “compete” with such an issue of worldwide importance. It will not
be respected nor recognized by most people.
 
Please try to find another date before tomorrow.
 
 
Mvh Odd Staurset
Norwegian Alpine Rescue Groups.


